
Hello -- I wish to register my strong desire that the statue of Jason Lee be kept at the U.S. capitol 

as a representation of Oregon's heritage and that it not be replaced with a statue of Mark 

Hatfield.  

 

Please forward my written "testimony" to the committee that is meeting today over this bill. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sue Haikkila 

Clackamas County, Oregon voter 

 


